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Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Minutes of July 18, 2008 Public Work Session 
 
The Portsmouth School Board participated in a tour of the Barrington, NH Middle School 
conducted by Mr. Michael Tursi (Barrington Middle School Principal) on July 18, 2008 
The tour started at10: 30 a.m. and adjourned at 1:37 p.m.  Many questions were asked, 
but no business was conducted during the tour. 
 
Attendance PRESENT:  Mrs. Ann Walker, Ms. Lisa Sweet, Ms Leslie 

Stevens, Ms. Sheri Garrity and Mr. Dexter Legg 
  
 ABSENT:  Dr. Mitchell Shuldman (Chair), Mr. Brendan Ristaino 

(Vice-Chair), Mr. Kent LaPage, and Ms. Rebecca Emerson 
  
 PARTICIPATING:  Mr. James LaPosta and Mr. Doug Roberts 

(JCJ Architecture), Mr. Stephen Zadravec (Assistant 
Superintendent of Schools), Mr. Stephen Bartlett (Business 
Administrator), Mr. John Stokel (Portsmouth Middle School 
Principal), Mr. Steven Cirillo (Music Department CO-Chair) 

 
Respectfully Submitted by, 

 
Mr. Stephen T. Bartlett 
Business Administrator 


